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Presidential News

Greetings! First I would like to Thank
everyone who went out to vote November 7th. We
were successful in voting down the New York State
Constitutional Convention. A lot of time was spent
by many to get the word out to vote NO. This just
proves that when we all work together we can get
things accomplished. Thanks again.

Lenora Porten, a middle school custodian would
like to Thank everyone that donated sick days to help
her out. We are hoping to see Lenora back to work

next month Presidential News

This November 22nd is School Related Profes-  Merey Birthday
sionals Day. This is the one day a year we all honor A
our support staff. It takes each and everyone of us
doing our jobs to ensure that the school can operate
on a daily basis. Therefore, the Executive Committee
would like to say “Thank You” for all that you do.

Welcome

Condolences

Congratulations
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Member Benefits

This year we are giving everyone a SFSSA t-shirt. EXECUTIVE
These can be worn anytime. We truly do appreciate COMMITTEE:
all you do. e Gary French, President
. e Barb Kelley, Vice-President
Thanks again
g ’ e Diane Neal, Secretary
Gary o Lori Smith, Treasurer
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3£ a F‘ , Happy Blrthday to everyone |
15 uﬂn who celebrated birthdays in
% October & November!!!!

We hope you enjoy the newsletter. Any errors are unintentional and
we regret them. Please email Barb Kelley with any errors or any
news that you would like to share.
bkelley@senecafallscsd.org

Thank-You for taking time to read and enjoy the
newsletter.

October November

1. Vicki Barbay 23 yrs. 1. Rose Bastedo 32 yrs
2. Linda Bush 23 yrs. 2. Sonya Jesmer 29 yrs
3. Gary Gray 14 yrs. 3. Bonnie Burlew 27 yrs
4. Deb Brown 13 yrs. 4. Valerie Laursen 23 yrs
5. Mary True 1T yrs. 5. Michelle Dyson 21 yrs
6. Courtney Mc Clelland 10 yrs. 6. Mary Scalzo 21 yrs
7. Lenora Porten Syrs. 7. Betty Davis 20 yrs
8. Zoe Adams 2 yrs. 8. Melanie Scaglione 16 yrs

9. Jim Fairbanks 16 yrs

10. Valerie Churchill 13 yrs
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Welcémel

We would like to welcome:
Shawn Burns—Teacher Aide @ High School
Dave Crolick—Bus Driver

Condolences

Our heartfelt Condolences go out to Bill Pullen and his family for the loss of his ;
Aunt. Please keep Bill and his family in your prayers. Ay

_ @ ‘E‘. Congratulations @ ,‘E‘.

First I would like to Congratulate Sue Del Papa, a bus driver, on
becoming a grandma!!!
Rhyker David James Del Papa was born Sept. 29th weighing 81bs. 8 oz. and is 20 1/2
inches long. Proud dad and mom are Cody DelPapa, and Gabriele Payne. If you see Sue
Congratulate her.

And Congratulations to Stacy Henderson, a custodian at the Middle School on being a 1st
time grandma. Jackson James Skinner was born October 27th, weighing 7 Ibs. 13 oz.
And is 20 3/4 inches long. Proud dad and mom are Tim Skinner and Morgan

Erway.

And Congratulations to Jack Rowles for becoming a 1st time grandpa!!!Jack is head of
Maintenance and custodians. Mason Chase Goodman was born Nov. 3rd weighing 5 1bs.
12 0z. and 1s 17 inches long. Proud mom and dad are Rebecca Rowles and Lucas

Goodman. If you see Jack Congratulate him.

Also a belated congratulations to Dawn Donk for becoming a grandmother on August
28th with a new baby grandson, Benjamin Paul Allen. If you see Dawn Congratulate her.

Jeff Trout, Labor Relations Specialist
Phone: 1-800-608-8199

Email: jtrout@nysutmail.org




NYSUT Member Benefits... more than just insurance!

As an additional benefit to NYSUT members and their
families, your union membership allows you to
participate in more than 40 programs & services
endorsed by NYSUT Member Benefits.

These offerings include crucial products that you may already
purchase such as life, auto & homeowners insurance, unbiased
financial services and expert legal advice. But your NYSUT
membership also allows you to participate in a variety of shopping,
travel and personal programs that can help you save on everyday
purchases and those special occasions.

Our endorsed shopping/travel/personal programs offer savings
on numerous online purchases, including:

Theme Park & Movie Tickets Office Supply Discounts Electronics Discounts
Hotel & Vacation Discounts Retail Store Discounts Ski Tickets
Car & Truck Rentals Concerts & Sporting Events Car Buying Service

Participation in Member Benefits-endorsed programs also gives you a trusted advocate ready to
assist you with any issues or concerns with any of our programs.

Member Appreciation Month coming in February 2018!

As a show of thanks to the more than 600,000 NYSUT members that

comprise this labor union, NYSUT Member Benefits will once again be
holding our annual Member Appreciation Month celebration in
February 2018.

Special prize drawings will be held each day of the month. To be
eligible to win, you must be a member of our voluntary MAP Alert
email service.

Sign up any time through the end of February 2018 to be eligible to win...
but if you join MAP by January 31, 2018, you’ll have the most chances to win!

To learn more about Member Benefits-endorsed programs & services,
visit memberbenefits.nysut.org or call 800-626-8101.

MEMBER For information about contractual endorsement arrangements with providers of endorsed programs, please

BENEFITS

Sll contact NYSUT Member Benefits. Agency fee payers to NYSUT are eligible to participate in NYSUT Member
m Benefits-endorsed programs.
Woridng to Benafit You

Nov./Dec. '17




